October 31, 2002
Ref: Safety Recall Notification - Certified Mail
Dear Pleasurecraft Engine Owner:

This letter is to inform you that a possible safety related condition is present in your PCM
engine. This condition involves the electrical system, which could, under certain
circumstances, cause a fire and/or explosion resulting in personal injury or death. In
the interest of your safety, PCM strongly recommends that the boat not be used until the
necessary modifications are made to eliminate the possible unsafe condition. The
modification requires the replacement of the ignition coil wire.

Please contact your selling dealer as soon as possible so he may arrange for this condition
to be corrected. The modification is simple and should be completed within a few
minutes. This repair can be made at your dealer's location at no cost to you for parts or
labor.

We believe this safety recall is necessary to insure you have the safest and most trouble-
free boating experience possible.

If you have any questions regarding this matter or your PCM engine(s), please contact me
at 1-803-345-0050 ext. 107.

At PCM, your safety and satisfaction is our primary goal.

Sincerely,

Debra Southerland
PCM Warranty and Service
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